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GREEN BELT SERVICE OPT-IN 
Green Belt have updated our General Data Protection Notice to reflect changes we’ve 
made to strengthen your privacy rights. This is part of our ongoing commitment to be 
transparent about how we use your data and how we keep it safe. These changes are 
designed to address the new standards introduced by the European data protection law 
known as the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR).  

We’ve added some detail around what you can do with your data and how you can 
exercise your privacy rights. The document gives you additional information about we 
delete your data and how we have provided increased transparency around the different 
purposes for which we use your personal information.  

Keeping your data safe and increasing transparency are important to us, and we’re 
committed to these changes. You will benefit from the added privacy protections the new 
law affords you. As part of our terms of business, Green Belt will collect, process, 
secure and use personal data to provide quality service for you the customer and 
for our mutual business needs. 

We are committed to being transparent about how we collect and use the data and 
meeting our data protection obligations. If you’re happy to stay in touch just click 
the relevant buttons below to let us know how you would like us to keep in 
contact. You can choose by letter, email, telephone, text. 

If you change your mind, you can unsubscribe at any time and we will keep you updated 
on any changes to our General Data Protection Policy.  

If you have any questions, please call us on 049-854 8000 or email info@greenbelt.ie 
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